
March 9, 2025 

 
 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Carolyn Price continues receiving treatment at Covenant Hospital.  When she is able to be dismissed, she will be 
under Hospice care at home.   

 

George Davis had successful prostate cancer surgery on March 3rd.  He is recovering at home. 

 

Scot Goen had foot surgery on March 3rd and is doing well. 

  

Brenda Byers was admitted to the Heart Hospital on March 7th for treatment of pneumonia. 

 

Dottie Ortega, a friend of the Camps, has improved and was dismissed from the hospital on March 6th.  She will 
continue her rehab at home. 

 

Randy Palomit, Melissa Johnson’s father, remains in UMC Hospital in ICU following surgery for pancreatic 
cancer. 

 

Ann Nelson, Steve Bibb, David Cox, Terry Douglas, Betty Elam, Malinda Flenniken, Joel and Kathy Hubbard, 
Martha Jackson, Tandy Miller, Gayle Mitchell, Phebe Myers, Jim Pope, Dale Putnam, Daniel Rader, Anne 
Smith, Carl Smith, Jack Smith, Janell Streeter, Jo Sturdy, Carly Talley, Kyle Wargo, Dee Wilkinson and Evie 
Williams.  Also, our First Responders and Military Personnel. 

 

At Home due to Health 

Glenn Blackmon, Dianne Goble, Gay Moore and Yvonne Hinds. 

 

Our Missionaries  

Rob & Denyce Hindman (Kosice, Slovakia - Ukraine Bible Institute), Cory Burns (Director of AIM), Roman & Johanna 
Halamicek (Bratislava, Slovakia), Bert & Doreen Ritchie (Coleraine, Northern Ireland) and Tim Brumfield 
(Mozambique). 

 

Have an announcement or prayer request?  

If you have an announcement for the bulletin or a prayer request to be sent out, please contact Paul Blake at 
pablake59@gmail.com or 806-786-4957. 

 

Mission and Outreach Service Opportunities 

Kingdom’s Kitchen 

There is just one open date remaining for the Spring Kingdom’s Kitchen program.   Please check the sign-up sheet in 
the foyer for the available date!   

 

12th Street FAMILY NEWS 

Worship in the Fellowship Hall 

Barnabas #2 will be worshiping in the Fellowship Hall this week. 

 

Daylight Savings Time is HERE! 

It’s time to SPRING forward for Daylight Savings Time.  Be sure to set your clocks forward 1 hour before going to 
bed Saturday, March 8th.  

 

Youth Led Worship 

Our young men will be leading our evening worship service this Sunday.  If you would like to participate, please 
contact Nathan. 

 
Sympathy Extended 

• To Celeste Ashley and her family on the passing of her father, Steve Hill of Amarillo.  Mr. Hill passed away 
on February 28th.  Services were held on March 7th.   

• To Jerry and Carla Shelton and family on the passing of her sister, Jana Robertson of Columbia, TN.  Mrs. 
Robertson passed away on March 1st after a long battle with cancer.  Services were held on March 8th. 

• To Jamie Tunnell and her family on the passing of her grandmother, Gloria Posey of Rotan.  Mrs. Posey 
passed away on March 4th.  Services were held on March 7th. 

• To Gay Moore and her family on the passing of her son, Norman Moore of Shallowater.  Mr. Moore passed 
away on March 3rd.  Services were held on March 6th. 

• To Don and Debbie Eppard on the passing of their granddaughter’s husband, Eric Zambrano.  Mr. 
Zambrano passed away on March 6th from a work accident. 

55 and Better 

Enjoy a meal and a time of fellowship with 55 & Better at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 13th at River Smith’s. 

 


